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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR MRAKAS ON THE REPORT OF THE ONTARIO 
HOUSING AFFORDABILITY TASK FORCE 
  
“I am truly disappointed in the housing task force report.  Apparently, the solution to the housing 
affordability crisis is to limit public input and allow developers to build whatever they want, 
wherever they want.  Profit driven public planning won't solve the affordability crisis in our 
communities. This is not a plan for the people.” 
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